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Memo 
To: Munster Town Council  

CC: Chief of Police Stephen Scheckel 

From: Lieutenant Thomas Kuhlenschmidt 

Date: April 7, 2025 

Re: Request for Additional Funds 
 
 
 
To continue the outfitting of the new squads as part of the Take Home Vehicle Program, 
to include the six (6) additional squads purchased at the end of 2024, we will need to 
purchase additional equipment to fully outfit our fleet and make them patrol ready.  I am 
requesting $398,853.29 to complete this purchase to be paid for from the existing Take 
Home Vehicle budgetary line item.  A spreadsheet of the pricing is attached, and 
separate quotes are available on request.   
 
Recommendation 
By roll call vote authorize the Munster Police Department to purchase the necessary 
equipment to outfit the vehicles accordingly.   
 

 

 


